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Department for External Church Relations

Working group on cooperation between Russian
Orthodox Church and Russian Ministry of Foreign
Affairs holds its regular session
On 11 April 2014, a regular session of the working group on cooperation between the Russian Orthodox
Church and the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation took place at the Ministry’s
building.

Taking part in the session on behalf of the Moscow Patriarchate’s Department for External Church
Relations (DECR) were the Very Revd. Sergy Zvonarev, secretary for far abroad countries, the Revd.
Dimitry Safonov, head of the sector of inter-religious contacts, and deacon Vasily Burdonsky, a staff
member of the secretariat for far abroad countries.

Discussed at the session were issues pertaining to the situation of Christians in the Middle East and
North Africa.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/51583/
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